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Lou Mansolillo

From: Lyn Small <lyns@northeastengineers.com>
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 12:19 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Cc: Rep. Cortvriend, Terri-Denise; Sen. DiPalma, Louis P.
Subject: House Bill 2024 — H 8071

Dear House Committee on Environment and Natural Resources, 
 
Please accept this message as my support for House Bill No. 2024 -- H 8071 to increase the acceptable level of 
Arsenic in the soil to 20ppm, which would be consistent with our neighboring State of MA residential limits.    
This change will help lower the cost of dealing with arsenic remediation that adds substantial costs to all 
development/redevelopment activities.   
This change will also help bring more housing projects and affordable housing projects to the State of Rhode 
Island.    
  
Name: Geralyn Small, PE 
Business Address: Northeast Engineers, 6 Valley Road, Middletown, Rhode Island 02842 
Home address: 900 Middle Street, North Dighton, MA 02764 
 
Thank you. 
 
Geralyn Small, PE 
Vice President  
 
Northeast Engineers & Consultants, Inc.  
6 Valley Road 
Middletown, RI  02842 

Tel:  (401) 849-0810  
Fax (401) 846-4169 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE!   www.northeastengineers.com 

  I am committed to being Green. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

The information transmitted in this message is intended only for the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination, or other use of, or taking any action in reliance upon this 
information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, or the employee or 
agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer 
 


